Attachment 4

3/17/17

To Dr. Schmiesing & Celina City School Board,

On April 22,2017 my one and only nephew is getting married
in Birmingham, Alabama. I am requesting that the board approve
one deduct day for me so that I can travel to Alabama on Friday,
April 21st. I have used all three of my personal days. Thank you
for your consideration.

Mary Vermeersch

Celina Primary School



